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I	support	a	fair	price	for	feed	in	tariff.		Ordinary	families	have	spent	a	lot	of	
money	and	commitment		in	installing	local	rooftop	systems		to	generate	solar	
power.	
	It	does	not	seem	at	all	fair	that	the	money	they	receive	for		sending	back	to	the	
grid	is	poultry	in	the	light	of	the	true	price	of	power.		
	It	will	only	encourage	people	to	use	up	their	power	for	themselves,	rather	than	
contribute	to	the	grid	
	
We	have	now	installed	a	home	battery	storage,	we	believe	in	the	future	of	
renewables	,	but	please	give	a	fair	go	
	
In	light	of	the	
	
barbara	rae		
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